
July 17, 2018 
 
Principal Martin Pascale 
Derby High School 
75 Chatfield St. 
Derby, CT 06418 
 
Dear Principal Pascale: 
 
This letter is to inform you of my resignation as a Social Studies Teacher at Derby High School. 
I wanted to thank you for your support during my time with the Derby Public School System. I 
enjoyed my time as an educator in Derby and this was a very tough decision, but one I had to 
make for my family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert A Guyon Jr.  
 
 
 
 


